
Parent-Teacher Conference
A Social Story



Today we are going to parent-teacher 
conferences.  It is an event in which parents 
get to really sit down and talk one-on-one 

with their children’s teachers.



It is usually held at my child’s 
classroom in their school.



In a parent-teacher conference, the teacher 
will show my child’s schoolwork to me.  It is 

also a time in which I can ask my child’s 
teacher important questions.



It is important for me to let the teacher 
speak first.  I must listen to them and 
write down any questions that I have.



It is also important for me to ask questions 
such as: “Is my child working up to his 

ability?” or “What can I do to help develop 
my child’s weak areas?” or “What is my child 

like is class?”



If I am having a difficult time I will ask the 
teacher politely if we could take a break.  I 

will then get up and step outside the 
classroom so I can compose myself.



At the end of a parent-teacher conference, it 
is important to talk to my child about how 

the meeting went.  Let them know that I am 
there if they need help or want to share 

schoolwork with me.



It is also important to keep in touch with the 
teacher, so that I and the teacher will be 
kept up to date on how my child is doing 

inside and outside of the classroom.
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